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Media Alert  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
For more information, contact:  
BRIAN PAYNE 
SCOTT COUNTY EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT AGENCY 
DEPUTY DIRECTOR 
563.484.3056 
brian.payne@scottcountyiowa.gov 

 

MEDIA ALERT  
Weather Siren Announcement 

Due to an unforeseen issue, the weather sirens in Scott County, Iowa, went off unexpectedly.   
 

Today, Wednesday 06/01/2022, at approximately 10:00 AM, the outdoor weather sirens for Scott 
County, Iowa, sounded.  The sirens were not intentionally activated to notify the public of severe 
weather or pending emergency.  The events leading up to the sounding of the sirens have been 
identified & already remediated. 

At this time, per the National Weather Service, Scott County, Iowa, does not have any pending 
concerns for severe weather.    

 

Thanks 

Brian Payne 

 

  


